
Planning Board Hearing Minutes 3/23/17
Minutes	for	Planning	Board	Public	Hearing	7	p.m.	Thursday	March	23,	2017
 

The	hearing	opened	at	7:06	p.m.
The	following	people	attended:
Planning	Board	members:	Tom	Sawyer,	Maggie	Leonard,	co-chair,	Stephen	Enoch	co-chair,	Larry	Klein,	Pat	Salomon,
Roger	Tryon.
Public:	John	Szablowski,	Dustin	Collins,	Mike	Parsons,	Peter	Chait,	Bettina	Schwartz,	Ira	Kaplan.
Reading	of	the	notice.
A	motion	was	made	to	waive	the	reading	of	the	text	of	the	proposed	changes,	seconded	and	was	approved.
The	town	of	Monterey	needs	to	update	the	zoning	bylaws	with	regard	to	the	de�inition	of	multi	family	dwellings.	The
Building	Commissioner	has	advised	the	board	that	under	the	state	building	code	the	de�inition	of	a	multi	family
dwelling	is	three	or	more	dwellings,	not	two,	as	in	the	Monterey	Zoning	Bylaws.
Monterey	passed	the	Secondary	Dwelling	Unit	bylaw	last	year	at	the	2016	town	meeting.	That	allows	two	dwellings
on	one	lot	as	a	by-right	use.	This	furthers	the	need	to	change	the	de�inition	of	multi	family	dwelling	to	three	of	more
dwellings.
We	have	copy/pasted	the	sections	of	the	zoning	bylaws	that	are	affected	by	the	proposed	changes.	The	current
bylaw	text	is	in	black.	The	text	of	the	proposed	changes	is	in	red.
Questions/discussion.

No	comments

Proposed	change	for	the	Sign	Bylaw.	Temporary	signs	advertising	a	civic	activity	may	be	posted	for	30	days	instead
of	14	days.
Questions/discussion.

No	comments

Adjourn.	At	7:17
 
 
 
 

 


